
 

 

SCHNEE LEARNING CENTER 

                 November 2023 Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

As the colder weather is moving in on us, we wanted to let you know that we will be 

notifying families through Parent Square to cancel school should the weather be severe. We 

will try to follow the area schools around Schnee, but we have connected with Fox News, 

Channel 8, for school closings. 

As you may or may not know, we are working with the Department of Education through 

the Ohio Improvement Process to assist your son/daughter with all areas of testing and 

graduation requirements. In order to improve test scores on the End of Course (EOC) 

exams, your student must be in attendance. Testing will be December 11th through 

December 15th. 

Also, report cards were handed out the last weeks of October. If you need a copy of your 

student’s report card, please let us know. 

COMING EVENTS: 

November 6th: Day time conferences; No school for students; 9:00am-1:00pm-no appt. 

needed 

November 7th: No school for students-voting in the building  

November 21st: Student Thanksgiving Luncheon 

November 22nd-24th: No school for students or staff. Happy Thanksgiving! 

To review our Annual Report, Board minutes, and other school information, please log on 

to our school website at schneelearningcenter.org 

If we can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to call us. 

Tony Pallija 

Executive Director 

Schnee Learning Center 

2222 Issaquah Street 

Cuyahoga Falls, Ohio 44221 

330-922-1966 Ext. 502520 

Fax: 330-945-4059 
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